
April, 2015 
 

Dear Mother Lode Member:  
 
 
Mark your calendars!  Friday, May 15th is our annual “Partners in 
Legislation” event.  We will be hosting a bocce ball tournament at the 
East Portal Bocce Club in Sacramento, 1120 Rodeo Way, 
Sacramento, CA 95819. Come for a continental breakfast and stay 
for a day of fun and a chance to get to know our vendors.  Your 
participation and support is imperative in making this a successful 
event.   
 
There is no charge to school members of Mother Lode for 
participating in the tournament.  Registration and continental 
breakfast begins at 8:00 a.m.  If you would like to bring a guest, the 
cost is $30.00, which will include your guest tournament fee and 
lunch.  All players must wear rubber soled shoes! 

 
There will be a silent auction and raffle.  We encourage members to bring a raffle prize to add to 
the excitement and increase our fundraising efforts.  
 
Make as many copies needed of any of the forms to pass on to other Mother Lode Members. Ask 
all of your vendors to support us by sponsoring or making a donation.  Get your registration form 
in today. 

 
**************************************************************************************************** 

Member Registration Form 
 

Member Name:________________________________ Phone #:____________   
 
District:            
 
email:________________________________________________________    
 
Guest Name:_____________________________       

 
     Guest Fee $30.00_________ 
 

 

Members please bring a Gift Card (minimum $10) for our Gift Card Tree that will be 
raffled off. 

 
Registration Forms due by May 8th to: 
 

Rene’ Yamashiro, Treasurer 
Email:       motherlode45@yahoo.com 

Phone:     (916) 771-1677 

Fax:         (916) 782-8918 

 
Address:    Rene’ Yamashiro 

  Roseville City School District  

  400 Derek Place, Suite D  Roseville 95678 
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